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FEBRUARY HALF TERM GYMNASTICS CAMP AT TNAG                                                                                                                 

Dear Parent / Guardian

Norfolk Academy of Gymnastics in Besthorpe, Attleborough will be hosting its first recreational camp of 2010 on Tuesday 16th and Wednesday 17th February 2010.
This will be open to children aged 4 – 11 years and will be split into two age groups, across the two days.  The camp will be hosted by British Gymnastics qualified coaches who have been through Child Protection training and are CRB checked.  Once again, over the two days children will get a chance to experience all pieces of apparatus as well as enjoy fun gymnastics games.  If your child has been before, we try to split the groups accordingly, for those who have / have not done gymnastics before.
The cost for attending the 2 day camp will be £12.00 per child (cheques are payable to the Norfolk Academy of Gymnastics) or £6.50 per single day (though attendance at both sessions is preferred).
TNAG opened in January of 2008 and is a wonderful facility, with all of the new, exciting gymnastics equipment that you could wish for.  We have held several camps for school children in 2009, all with great success and the children have thoroughly enjoyed their experience!
Details of the dates and times are shown below:-

Day 1 Tuesday 16th February, 10 – 11.30am – Children aged 4 – 7 years

                                                    11.30 – 1pm – Children aged 8 – 11 years

Day 2 Thursday 17th February, 10 – 11.30am – Children aged 4 – 7 years
                                                      11.30 – 1pm – Children aged 8 – 11 years
Your contact at TNAG, if you would like further information, will be Helen Inglis who can be contacted on 01953 453309 or Helen.inglis@tnag.co.uk. 
The closing date for applications will be February 10th  and your place cannot be secured until we receive your payment.  Once your application form has come in, I will contact you via email or phone to confirm your place.  If you have been before and details are unchanged there is no need to fill out the form in full.

Here are some brief details on what to wear and bring;
· Children should wear comfortable clothing like shorts and T-Shirt or a leotard

· Jeans are not suitable

· All hair should be tied back and no jewellery will be allowed

· Children will take part in bare feet 

· All children should bring a drink

· Parents can watch from the viewing area but are not permitted to enter the gymnasium at any time
Please visit the website for more information on the gymnastics club (www.tnag.co.uk).  We look forward to welcoming you at the Academy!
Helen Inglis

TNAG Coach and Development Officer

Application Form
February half term gymnastics camp
Name of child...........................................................

Address..........................................................................................................................

.......................................................................................................................................

Date of birth.................................................................................

Contact telephone number...........................................................................................

Mobile telephone number.............................................................................................
Email address (we will email with confirmation)..........................................................................................
Does your child currently do gymnastics outside of school?  YES    /   NO 

Health Conditions

Please list below any health conditions that the camp organisers should be aware of:-

..................................................................................................................................

Will your child need to bring any medication with them to the camp?

...................................................................................................................................

Emergency contact telephone number......................................................................

Payment

I have enclosed the £12.00 cost of the gymnastics camp, payable by cash / cheque (please delete as appropriate).  Please make cheques payable to The Norfolk Academy of Gymnastics (or “TNAG”).

Signed ............................................................................

Name..............................................................................

Please return this completed form by February 10th with your payment to:-

Helen Inglis 

The Norfolk Academy of Gymnastics

Unit 10, 
Rookery Business Park
Silver Street

Besthorpe

Attleborough
NR17 2LD  
